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October is one of my 
favorite months in the preschool! 
Our preschoolers have so much 
fun learning about fall from the 
important jobs of spiders, to 
examining falling leaves, and 
learning all about pumpkins. Of 
course we all get excited to see 
our preschoolers in their costume 
parade, and hear their 
anticipation of trick or treating!  

October was also filled 
with fire safety lessons, visits, and 
field trips. Thanks to our Carmel 
Fire Department for helping our 
little ones learn to “Get out and 
stay out!” in the case of fire.  

With so such fun and 
excitement in October, we are 
thrilled to jump into November 
and begin to count our many 
blessings! Please remember that 

our school will be closed for 
Thanksgiving vacation November 
27th through November 29th. We 
hope that everyone will have an 
enjoyable and safe time over this 
upcoming break.  

Sincerely, 
Tiffany Lehman 
CUMC Preschool Director 
tlehman@carmelumc.org 
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Our Yankee Candle fundraiser was a success! We 
are looking forward to planning the Week of the 
Young Child and other enriching events, thanks to 
your generosity. We will let you know when the 
product has arrived.    

Looking Ahead 
  

 NOVEMBER 22ND: CHOLASTIC BOOK ORDER DUE 

 NOVEMBER 27-DECEMBER 1: THANKSGIVING HOLIDAY 
(NO SCHOOL) 

 DECEMBER 5TH: PRESCHOOL CHRISTMAS PROGRAM 

 DECEMBER 17TH : MINI CHURCH  

 DECEMBER 20TH : CHRISTMAS BREAK BEGINS (NO 
SCHOOL ON DECEMBER 20TH ) 
  



CUMC PRESCHOOL 
 

   

Please plan on joining us 
at 12:40 in the Sanctuary 
for a family, mini 
Christmas church service. 

 

All preschool classes will 
enjoy this service, and all 
families are invited as 
well!  

 

If you are unable to 
attend, please plan on 
picking your child up from 
the Sanctuary at 1:00.  

 

We hope to see you there!  

 

 

DECEMBER 

17TH 

2019 CUMC Preschool 
Christmas Program:  

 
December 5th 

 
Please plan on joining us for the shortest, 
cutest Christmas program around! Our 
preschoolers will be sharing the Christmas 
spirit through song and unscripted dance  
 
When: December 5th 
 
Who (5:45 show): Alt. K, 4D, 3A,   
Ducks B, and Bunnies  
 
Who (6:30 Show): 4B, 4C, 3B, 3C, Ducks A, 
and Lambs 
 
Please take your child to their classroom 10 
minutes before the show starts. You will 
pick your child up from the stage following 
the show.  
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Toothbrushes Needed 

Are you looking for a way to show your 
preschooler that they can be generous 
and supportive of their community?  

CUMC Preschool will collect 
toothbrushes during the month of 
November to donate to the food 
pantry.  

Please look for a donation box next to 
the preschool office.  

Thank you for your support and 
generosity!   

 

Colder weather is here. Please remember to send or pack jackets/coats, hats, 
and gloves for your children. They love their outside play time, and we want 

them to be comfortable as they play. We will always plan to have outside recess 
if the wind chill is above 32 degrees Fahrenheit and the playground is dry.  
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Scholastic Book Orders 

 
CUMC Preschool is offering your family a chance to purchase from Scholastic 
for the holiday season. You can order online at clubs.scholastic.com where 
you’ll find a wide selection of quality children’s books. All ordering is done 
online, and once the ordering window closes your order will be 
submitted.  All books are shipped free to the school. 
  
Please let us know in the preschool office if your order includes a gift 
for your child, and we will keep the order in the office.   

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Class Code - Q72VD 
Teacher Name - Ms. CUMC Preschool 

Order Due Date -  11/22/19 
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News From Carmel United Methodist 
Church: 

 
Moms Bible study 

Thursdays 9:15am– 10:30am 

Childcare available. 

 

Nativity Make it and take it workshop 

December 8 5:30pm, Gym 

Make ornaments, cards for food pantry, nativity set and 
learn about the Advent wreath. Soup and cookies 

provided. 
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Register for the 2020-2021 school year 

 Bring the family and enjoy Food, Games, and Music! 

 

 

Please come with registration form filled out. 

Registration Fee and Supply Fee will be required.  

Cash and checks Accepted-No Credit cards. 

Current Preschool families will have priority through January 16th. 

Tours will not be given the night of the registration party. Please schedule a tour before by calling the office. 

www.Carmelumc.org 

317-844-1958 
  

 
  

Registration Party 

http://www.carmelumc.org/

